
SAINT VLADIMIRS BULLETIN 
12726-119 Street, Edmonton, Alberta, T5E 5M3      Fr Ivan Nykyforuk      Sunday Liturgies 9 and 10:30 AM 
November 8, 2020                                           23rd Sunday after Pentecost-Synaxis St Michael the Archangel 

CHURCH NEWS 

1- We as a parish would like to extend our condolences to the Pecuh Family on the passing of 
Vera Pecuh. She was a very active member of the parish, working in the kitchen and doing what 
she could, and was always an enthusiastic supporter of our youth-they still remember carolling 
for her at Christmas!  We have missed her much during her illness, and will always remember 
her in our prayers. Vichnaya Pamyat.  

2- There will be Liturgy on Thursday, Nov 12 at 7PM for St Josaphat. 

3- We are blessed to have Pani Lydia and Mykola take lead to be our cantors during Liturgy 
services.  They will be SPEAKING the Our Father, and both Viruyu prayers going forward, to 
allow all the people to speak together in rejoicing to the Lord. Remember, we are still not 
singing together, but when the Cantor is speaking, then we can speak along.  

4- We are getting closer to Christmas,  and despite the uncertainty ongoing, we are not sure if 
St Nicholas will be able to attend our Parish in person this year on December 6th as usual, 
however he sent word that he will for sure be passing on his treats for all our boys and girls! To 
ensure that there will not be overcrowding, EVERYONE WILL HAVE TO SIGN UP TO ATTEND 
BOTH  LITURGIES THIS DAY!!!!!.  Also, any left-over baggies will be left at the back of the 
church, so people coming the next week or two will be able to pick up baggies for their children 
and grandchildren, until they are all gone. 

5-Please continue to bring in Food Bank food, new socks, mittens, toques and scarves. 

6- THIS WEEK!!Next Parish Council Meeting is Tuesday, November 10 at 7 PM in the parish hall. 

7- Parish Birthdays for this week: Vlado Jaros, and Nada Bojcun!! Mnohaya Lita! 

8- Father has graciously offered to have 2 Liturgies on Christmas Eve, one at 9 and one at 11 to 
allow as many people to attend, and one on Christmas Morning at 10 AM.  ATTENDANCE WILL 
BE ONLY ALLOWED STRICTLY BY RESERVATION IN ADVANCE!!!  You must call Michelle and have 
your name on the list. We are now taking reservations. Please call me ASAP if you need to 
change your reservation, cancel because you are sick, etc. We will keep an overflow list so if 
there are last minute cancellations we may be able to fit more people in. 

LADIES NEWS 



1- The ladies will again be making cookie packages to reach out to our sick and shut-ins this year 
at Christmastime.  We will be collecting COOKIES AND SQUARES on Sunday, December 13 
before/after both liturgies and passing them on.  Please make sure they are on disposable 
plates when you drop them off, to avoid having any congestion in the kitchen. Plates will not be 
returned to you. Thank you!! 

2- Liturgies were given by the Ladies league for Vera Pecuh and Anna Mihajlishin. Please keep 
them in your prayers. 

3- Donations were made by the St Vlads Ladies League to the Bridge of Hope for our orphan 
($360), and to the Vera Bachinski scholarship ($50), and the Duma Scholarship ($75). 

4- The ladies have agreed to start having a Ladies prayer group.  We had a beautiful Moleben 
before our last meeting, and will continue this ongoing at 6:30 before meetings. 

5- The next Ladies Meeting will be in January. Further information to follow. 

UNDER 18 CORNER 

1- St Josaphat Cathedral will be having online youth teaching Monday Evenings at 6 PM. To 
view this, visit the St Josaphat youtube site. 

EPARCHY NEWS 

1- TODAY!!Catholic Education Sunday is Nov 8.  The theme this year is "Those who hope in the 
Lord shall renew their strengh". Please Thank and pray for your Catholic Educators. 

2- The Hetman awards online raffle has been extended to Nov 12.  To view the items and bid, 
visit www.32auctions.com/Hetman2020 

3- There is a campaign to get the word 'Holodomor' included in English dictionaries, and the 
petition closes on Dec 1.  To get info visit change.org and look up Holodomor 

4- The fourth World Day of the Poor will be Nov 15.  The theme this year is "Stretch forth your 
hand to the poor" (Sirach 6:7).  Please help and pray for the poor in your community. 

5- Support St Michaels Nursing Home as they launch their Covid-guidelines fundraiser. You can 
purchase a meal cooked by their aware-winning Red Seal chef on Nov 20, 21, and 22, and you 
can either pick it up hot, or pick it up cold and watch the chef's video on how to prepare it at 
home.Deadline to order is Nov 17.  Cost is $75 per meal which includes a $40 tax receipt. For 
more info call 780-472-4791. There will also be a silent auction and raffle until 8PM on Nov 22.  



8- ACUA is hosting Drop-in Stitch-ins on  Nov 26 for people who want to do embroidery 
together.  Learn other stitches, view embroidery examples and books. This event is free, 
however you must register to ensure adequate seating for distancing regulations.  

9- The Knights of Colombus is selling outdoor Nativity Scenes in time for Christmas.  For more 
information contact commdir.kofc10519@gmail.com 

 


